
October 18, 2023

Dear LPSD Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying the second month of the new school year. I am

delighted to provide an update on the Fall 2024 Grade Reconfiguration and the positive changes

on the horizon.

The Lloydminster Comprehensive High School Addition and Renovation Project was announced

on June 23, 2020. This project has increased the size of the school from the current enrollment

of 1000 students to a capacity of 1400. With the commitment to providing the best possible

education for our students, the LPSD Board of Education decided to expand the school

population by including the division's grade nine students in the school. As a result, our middle

schools will welcome grade six students to their building, providing students with more

opportunities and enriching learning experiences.

We understand that change can bring questions, and we want to assure you that our lines of

communication are open. We will continue to provide regular communication to ensure you

learn more about the specifics of the grade reconfiguration and its positive impact on your

child's educational experience. Attached is a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) for Parents

document, that will hopefully answer many of your initial questions.

Rest assured, our administrators, teachers, counselors, and support staff are dedicated to

ensuring a seamless transition for all students. Our commitment to personal excellence remains

unwavering. With your continued partnership and support, we are confident that this change will

contribute to a more vibrant, engaging, and rewarding school experience for your children.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education, and we look forward to embarking on

this exciting journey together.

Warm regards,

Jason Neville

LPSD Director of Education


